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Minutes of Trustees meeting 17th February 2011 

 
Attendance: Meriel, Yvonne, Tony, Tim, Richard, Mike and Jayne 
 
 
Matters:  

• ME attended to discuss the complaints, which had been received in with 
regard to the proposed building works and future usage of the outside 
shed. The main complaints appear to be about noise levels, which has 
already been considered and preventative measures are in place on the 
proposed works, and parking due to possible increased membership of the 
club. ME pointed out that the building work is to spread out current 
membership and not to increase it. ME will write to the architect with 
regard to these issues. 

• ME informed us that the roof works are well under way and that he is very 
pleased with the work so far. 

• YB still has a number of club tracksuits, which have not been selling well. 
It was agreed to reduce the price to £30 in order to clear the stock. Once 
this has been achieved, YB will pass the responsibility of future club wear 
on to EOGC.  

 
Treasurer’s Report:  

• The bank account is currently looking healthy, however the payment for 
the roof works (£24,000) is still pending. Also British Gymnastics has still 
not requested payment for the boys coaching. This request is long 
overdue. 

 
 
 
Diary Dates: 
  Trustees meeting 26th May 2011 at 7.30pm 
 
 
 
Meeting closed at 8.40pm 


